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Following the publication of the DEIS in May 2008, and the selection of

the LPA in July 2008, the CRC project team established a Stakeholder

Group to provide feedback on the function and design of the Marine

Drive interchange.  This advisory group was comprised of a wide range

of stakeholders with strong interests in the final design of this

interchange including Metro; TriMet; the Oregon Department of

Transportation; the City of Portland; the Port of Portland; trucking and

distributions companies; the Audubon Society; nearby property owners

or operators, such as Diversified Marine and the Metropolitan Exposition

Recreation Commission; as well as community members from the

surrounding Bridgeton, Kenton, and East Columbia Neighborhoods.

As discussed in Chapter 2 (Section 2.7) of the FEIS, working with this

advisory group, the CRC project team conducted studies that analyzed

the traffic operations, property impacts, and potential environmental

effects for a range of potential interchange designs. The Marine Drive

interchange design included in the LPA that is analyzed in the FEIS was

developed with this stakeholder advisory group to balance many

competing interests, including freight mobility, property impacts to nearby

properties, and environmental impacts. More detailed information

regarding this process and its outcome is available in the Marine Drive

Interchange Alignment Recommendation Process: Final Summary

Report and Stakeholder Recommendation, available online in the

project’s electronic library at www.columbiarivercrossing.org or by

contacting the project office.
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Thank you for providing this information.
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Please see response to comment L-002-001.
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Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.
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The Southern Alignment for the Marine Drive Interchange was not

selected as the proposed design for this interchange. For a discussion

about the proposed Marine Drive Interchange design, please see

Chapter 2 of the FEIS. Impacts resulting from this design are discussed

in Chapter 3 of the FEIS.
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